
                                       

 
 

 

 

February 6th, 2018 

 

 

Dear Editor and Board of the World Journal of Stomatology 

 

Certification of the use of proper English grammar and language in the 

manuscript titled:  Minireview of the clinical efficacy of platelet-rich plasma, 

platelet-rich fibrin, and blood-clot revascularization for the regeneration of 

immature permanent teeth (ID # 38309) 

 

 

The manuscript was written by Dr. Peter E. Murray BSc(Hons) Ph.D. who is a 

native writer of the English language.  Dr. Murray has written and published 

approximately 178 original articles, scientific papers, books, book chapters, 

abstracts in his native English language. 

 

The manuscript was re-read carefully by another Professor at NSU, her name was 

Dr. Maria Hernandez.  Dr. Hernandez approved the use of the language used in 

the manuscript prior to its submission to the journal.  If required you have 

permission to contact Dr. Hernandez at marher@nova.edu to verify these details. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Peter Murray, Ph.D. 

NOVA SOUTHEASTERN UNIVERSITY 

Peter E. Murray, B.Sc (Hons), Ph.D. 

Professor  
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